Dedication of Right-of-Way for Riney Road Expansion
October 11, 2022

SUMMARY:
Denton ISD is partnering with the City of Denton to complete the Riney Road expansion
as part of the Bonnie Brae project. The dedication of a 50 ft Right-of-Way from the
center line of Riney Road to the east end of our property is required to complete the road
project.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
Denton ISD has been working with the City of Denton to complete the Riney Road
expansion from the corner of Bonnie Brae to the east end of our property on Riney Road
in an effort to be prepared for the future elementary school to be located on Riney Road.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
N/A

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
N/A

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
This will allow the district to continue with the joint road project.

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
N/A

ALTERNATIVES:
N/A

OTHER COMMENTS:
N/A

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
Superintendent recommends dedicating a 50 ft Right-of-Way from the center line of
Riney Road to the east end of our property and authorizing administration to complete the
negotiations and process for dedication.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Dr. Scott Niven, Deputy Superintendent

ATTACHMENT:
Engineer Drawing with Improvements

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:

Signature of Divisional Leader:

Signature of Superintendent:




